CIMARRON CORPORATION

P.0O. BOX 25861 ® OKLAHOMA CITY, OKLAHOMA 73125

JOHN C. STAUTER
VICE PRESIDENT

November 12, 1996

Mr. Ken Kalman

Project Manager

Low-Level Waste and Decommissioning Project Branch
Division of Waste Management

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Ref:  Docket No. 70-925
License No. SNM-928

Dear Mr. Kalman:

The purpose of this letter is to request that the two attached letters be included in existing Condition #10
of License SNM-928. This license is currently under review for amendment to reflect the final
decommissioning actions underway. During the NRC Region I'V audit performed during the week of
November 4, 1996, the inspector noted that he could not find any documentation wherein Cimarron
Corporation was released from the requirements contained in 10 CFR 70.59 (reports describing the
release of SNM in effluents to unrestricted areas). The referenced letters document this action and
approval.

Cimarron Corporation notified the NRC that they would be discontinuing filing these reports by letter
dated August 22, 1990 due to the fact that Cimarron Corporation was no longer utilizing SNM for
processing and fuel fabrication. The NRC notified Cimarron Corporation by letter September 14, 1990
that they had no objection to the discontinuation of the effluent release reports.

Please contact me if there are any additional questions or concerns, or if Cimarron Corporation can be
of any further assistance.

Sincerely,
John C. Stauter
Enclosed

Letters dated August 22, 1990 J. C. Stauter to C. E. Norelius
September 14, 1990 C. E. Norelius to J. C. Stauter

cc: Mr. Louis Carson (NRC Region V)
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